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To Parents of Children in Years 1 to 6 
 
Friday 25 September 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
House Sports Competitions 
 
I am so pleased to report that the children are having a fantastic start to school sport. 
Although the sports that we would normally be engaging in at this time are different, 
Cricket and Athletics (for Years 3 to 6) have been the perfect sports to return to. 
  
With the absence of fixtures, and the fact that the PE staff are very aware that many 
of our children will be missing them, I am delighted to be able to tell you that we are 
planning to run the following House competitions during the last week of this half 
term, as follows: 
 
Year 1 Cricket on Wednesday 14 October 
Year 2 Cricket on Thursday 15 October  
Year 3 & 4 Cricket on Tuesday 13 October 
Year 5 & 6 Cricket on Wednesday 14 October 
Year 3 Cross Country on Thursday 15 October 
Year 4 Cross Country on Friday 16 October 
Year 5 & 6 Cross Country on Monday 12 October  
 
Please can the children wear their House t-shirts. 
 
All House competitions will take place during the school day. Where more than two 
year groups have their House competition at the same time, these will be run in their 
year group Bubble, adhering to the DfE and the school’s social distancing rules, as 
we do in our lessons.  
 
It is such a shame that we are unable to welcome parents to come and support their 
children and I know that they will be disappointed too, but I have no doubt that the 
children will have a lovely time, and they will be able to tell you all about it at home. 
We will also endeavour to celebrate their participation through the school’s Twitter 
account, so please do follow us on there - @PEManorPrep. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Rhonda Forbes  
Director of Sport 
rsmith@manorprep.org  
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